Office of Superintendent of Schools December 16, 1998
Board Meeting of January 13, 1999

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: TERMINATE AWARD OF BID #046-XX09—FLOOR FINISH REMOVER

This bid was awarded by the Board on August 26, 1998, to establish a contract, to
purchase, at a firm unit price, quantities, as may be required, of floor finish remover
for Stores and Mail Distribution stock,

Inasmuch as the testing methodology utilized resulted in an inaccurate evaluation,
the recommendation reflects that the award of this item with Industrial Chemical
Specialists be terminated. Specifications will be revised and competitive prices will
be solicited, for this item, in accordance with Board Rule 6Gx13-3C-1.111 —
Bidding Process-Competitive Bidding Requirements which describes the procedures
and guidelines to be used, for bidding, based on the estimated dollar expenditure.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida:

1. TERMINATE the award of Bid #046-XX09 - FLOOR
FINISH REMOVER, effective December 9, 1998, as
follows:

INDUSTRIAL CHEMICAL SPECIALISTS
1012 WOODCREST AVENUE
CLEARWATER, FL 33756------c-mmme- ESTIMATE $94,050

Low Unit Price Meeting Specifications: Item 1-floor finish
Remover @ $2.85 per gallon.
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